
YUMA COUNTY FARM BUREAU 

JERRY HUTTON MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

 

 

The Yuma County Farm Bureau is pleased to offer a $500 scholarship for higher education.  One 

award will be made each year.  The scholarship may be used for any accredited program in a 

trade school, junior college, or university.  There will be no automatic renewal; however, a 

student may receive the scholarship more than once. 

 

In order to apply for the scholarship, the applicant or his/her parents must be a current 

member of Yuma County Farm Bureau.  Preferences will be given to those students pursuing an 

agriculture major or career choice.  However, other majors or career choices may be considered 

with an indication that the applicant wishes to return to a rural community upon college 

graduation. 

 

 

 

Deadline:  March 1st 

 

Yuma County Farm Bureau 

C/O Mr. Nathan Weathers 

32741 Cty Rd N 

Yuma, CO 80759 

 

 


